




Luke Harms 

910-494 3965 luke.n.hnrms@gmn1l.com 521 Caddy Alley Charlottesville VA 22911 United Stntes 

October 12, 2023 

Albemarle County School Board 

401 McIntire Road, Room 345 

Charlottesville, VA, 22902 

To the members of the board, 

My name is Luke Harms, and I am a long-time resident of Albemarle county 

with two children, one in middle school and one in high school, who have 
been under the instruction of Albermarle County schools since each 
entered Kindergarten. While the experience has not been perfect and there 
have certainly been challenges, I have never encountered an ACPS 
employee or teacher who did not put the health, well-being, education, 

and social/emotional development of our students first and foremost in 
every discussion. We are lucky in this county to have teachers, 
administrators, counselors, office and auxiliary staff, substitutes, and 
maintenance and custodial workers who genuinely care about our kids, and 

I am grateful that there has not been a day that I have sent my kids to 

school and doubted that fact. 

This student-first culture I have seen in the Albemarle County School 

System is the primary reason I am interested in serving on the school 

board. I am grateful for the experiences my children and I have had with 

ACPS, and I want to help to preserve the culture our teachers and 
administrators have built here. I also want to help shape and adapt the 

culture for the challenges our schools and our students are facing today 

and in the future. I believe in public education, and I want to be a part of 

empowering our educators to give our students the best public education 

they possibly can. 

To that end, as a disabled veteran, a former federal government employee, 

a self-employed tradesman, a volunteer, a parent, and more, I have a wealth 

of diverse experience that I believe can be leveraged to provide a fresh, 

 






